
 

  

 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 15th November 2019 

Classroom News 

This week in class we have been thinking about the animal we would 
like to have been sent from the Zoo. We made our own Dear Zoo book 

which we all enjoyed listening to and looking at. 

We also have been talking about our favourite things that God created 
in the world and created our own pieces of art about these. We then 

shared all our different ideas with the rest of the school and helped to 
lead our first worship. Mrs Seagrave said we were very brave as it was 

the first time we have taken part in leading worship. 

In Maths we have been looking at shapes and have been working hard 
on trying to name the shapes and find them in the classroom. Our 
homework this week is going to help us with our shape practice. 

We have been enjoying the dry mornings and have been walking 
around the school field looking at the things that we can hear and what 
we can see in Winter. We saw a robin on one of our walks and will be 

making some bird feeders to hang in the trees soon.  

IMPORTANT - Parking is very limited around school and 
is a concern for all. Now that the children have been in 
school for over 2 months, to help ease traffic and not 

put children in danger, please drop your child off in the     
school playground, with a supervising member of staff 

and leave immediately so that spaces can become 
available for other children being dropped off. Thank 

you. 

Important Dates 

Thursday 21st November – Parents’ 
Evening (sign- up sheets in the 
school reception) 

Monday 25th November- PTA Cinema 
Night 

Wednesday 4th December- Christmas 
Fair 3.30-5.30 

Friday 13th December – Christmas 
Party 

Tuesday 17th December- KS1 
Christmas Production 2pm and 6pm 

Thursday 19th December- Pantomime 
at Blackpool 

Friday 20th December- FINISH for 
Christmas at 2pm 

 
Coats 

 
A number of children can still 

not put their own coat on so please 
take the time this weekend to practice 
with your child putting on and taking 
off their coat and fastening buttons 

and zips. 

Curriculum Award – Samuel for a huge improvement in his pencil grip and letter formation 

Christian Value Certificate for Justice - Bobby for understanding right from wrong and being 
forgiving to others 

 

 

OPEN DOOR   It is not always possible to discuss your child’s attitude to work and performance in class at the end of a day. 
Open Door is an opportunity for you to come into the classroom and ask any questions about progress, discuss concerns or 

things to celebrate etc. This is each Wednesday at 3.30-3.40. 

 


